
Nursery’s Term 4 Best Bits! 

 

What a fantastic term we have had in 

Nursery! We really enjoyed reading our topic 

book ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt,’ and got 

so used to the rhyme, that we all joined in 

with the words and actions!  

 

 

 

 

 

We have had lots of focus this term on looking at books 

and have enjoyed exploring the variety of books in our quiet 

areas! 

 

We have enjoyed exploring lots of different activities for ‘Bear 

Hunt’ but our favuourite had to be creating our very own 

binoculars and then using them on our Bear Hunt! 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy and amazing term we have had in Nursery. We 

hope you all enjoy your Easter break and are ready for lots 

more exciting learning next term! 


